
BCRSPA 

EXECUTIVE BOARD SPECIAL MEETING 

April 8, 2014 
  

The meeting of the Board of Directors of the BCRSPA was called to order by President Edna 

Harris-Kurre at Columbus Gardens to approve the following proposal; 
 

A proposal to sponsor a Fall crab feast in September 2014.  The menu will be crabs, shrimp, 

fried chicken, beer, soda, and desert to be held at Camp Running Bear - A Hereford Zone 

Woodland Campsite, Hereford, Maryland.  Camp Running Bear will provide indoor and outdoor 

seating areas with rest rooms and walking trails.  Guests may hike along the Gunpowder River 

and walk the trails within the woodlands of this Piedmont region. The price for “Early Bird” 

special will be $30.00 and after the deadline the price will be $40.00 per person.  The campsite 

can accommodate from 50 to 200 persons rain or shine.  Members may visit the website at 

camprunningbear.com. 
 

BCRSPA needs to provide trays and mallets along with twenty volunteers: ten for setting up and 

ten for cleaning up. 
 

The members of the Executive Board present at the Annual Meeting approved the proposal and 

information about the crab feast will appear in the next edition of the UPDATE. 

 

 

Respectively submitted, 
 

Robert L. Kane, Secretary 

 

 
 


